Assemblywoman Loni Hancock

Invites you to a Town Hall meeting on
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Urban Casinos:

Gambling with our Future? 

Assemblywoman Loni Hancock will be holding a

Town Hall meeting to discuss concerns about Urban Gambling.  Please come to learn more about how

proposed casinos may impact our communities.

Saturday, January 22, 2005

10:00am to 2:00pm

Contra Costa Community College

Knox Center for Performing Arts

Entrance at El Portal Drive and Castro Street

San Pablo, CA 94806

(Street parking available)

For more information, please call (510) 559-1406.
